
United States Department of the Interior 
 

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 
Northeast Region 

United States Custom House 
200 Chestnut Street 

Philadelphia, PA 19106 
IN REPLY REFER TO: 
 

 
 
September 17, 2007 
 
 
 
Dear Interested Reader; 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the Public Response Document for the Washington-
Rochambeau Revolutionary Route Study. We appreciate receiving your comments.  
 
A number of comments requested additions of resources or corrections to the maps 
portrayed in the study. Since the study was intended to determine if the Route met 
criteria for congressional designation as a National Historic Trail, the study team 
will pass such comments along to the planning team that will conduct the 
comprehensive trail plan should the trail be designated by Congress. The suggested 
additions or map corrections would not have affected the determination that the 
trail is consistent with applicable designation criteria. 
 
We are also enclosing an errata sheet that responds to a number of comments 
regarding the inclusion of misspelled resources or other miscellaneous errors in the 
report. 
 
With the issuance of this Public Response Document, the study will be forwarded 
to the Secretary of the Interior for transmission to the United States Congress. 
Thank you, again, for your comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Washington-Rochambeau Revolutionary Route Study Team 
National Park Service 
15 State Street – 10th Floor 
Boston, MA  02109 
 
http://www.nps.gov/boso/w-r/ 
 
 
Enclosures 
 
 


